
 STAFF ASSOCIATION CARLSBERG  

STAFF ASSOCIATION CARLSBERG – J.C. JACOBSENS GADE 1 - 1799 KØBENHAVN V. 

 

 

      Invitation to 

Senior excursion with partner 

now both for retirees and working members 

           Wednesday 18 May 2022 

 

Join the excursion with the Staff Association - both retirees and members on duty can participate. 

The excursion goes by bus to the Tram Museum Skjoldenæsholm in central Zealand. 

The Tram Museum Skjoldenæsholm is a museum for trams and buses, located scenically by the 

manor Skjoldenæsholm in Central Zealand between Ringsted and Hvalsø. The museum was 

inaugurated in 1978 and has been expanded during the past years and today it is one of the five 

leading museums of its kind in the world. 

Sporvejsmuset Skjoldenæsholm is a living museum with running trams where you experience 

public transport as it unfolded in the late 1800s and into the 1900s. 

 

Program: 

Kl. 8:45 We meet at Høje Taastrup Station (Banestrøget).  

and go by busses to Skjoldenæsholm.  

(There is free parking in front of Dansk Handicaporganisationer 

(DH) Blekinge Boulevard) 

Kl. 10:00 Arrival to Skjoldenæsholm 

Kl. 12:30 We go by bus from Skjoldenæsholm to Køge Marina 

Kl. 13:10 Lunch at restaurant Arken, Køge Marina 

Kl. 15:45 We go by bus back to Høje Tastrup Station 

Kl. 16:15 Arrival Høje Taastrup Station 

 

Price for members: DKK 225 and for partners: DKK 275. 

 

Registration can be done by sending an email to the Staff Association at fc@carlsberg.dk stating 

the details mentioned on next page. 

Registration: No later than Tuesday 2 May 2022. 
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Please send an email to the Staff Association at fc@carlsberg.dk stating: 

 

Member no.:____________________________________ 

Full name: _____________________________________ 

Address:_______________________________________ 

 

Number of participants: ______members (max 1) 

  ______ partners (max 1) 

 

If you want to drive to Skoldenæsholm and Køge Marina in your own car please let us know, and 

we will not reserve a seat for you in the busses. 

 

We look forward to another great excursion with our 

members. 

 

 

                         Sincerely 

THE STAFF ASSOCIATION CARLSBERG 

        THE SENIOR COMMITTEE 
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